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NM 90/Hudson Street Bridge Demolition  
 

 
Silver City - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District One office and 
Interstate Highway Construction (IHC) have commenced with minor work along NM 90/Hudson 
Street and US 180/Truck Bypass Road.  
 
The NMDOT and IHC will extended the date once more to remove the bridge on NM 90 to May 
18, 2015 due to the processing of environmental commitments and documentation for this 
project. The NMDOT will hold its next public meeting on Wednesday May 13, 2015 to discuss 
the project status. 
 
When: 
6:00 to 7:30 p.m. 
(Every 2nd Wednesday of the Month)  
 
Where: 
Grant County Convention Center 
3031 Highway 180 - E 
Silver City, NM 
 
For information regarding this project you may contact Brian Torres, NMDOT-District One 
Project Manager at (575) 544-6561, or at brian.torres@state.nm.us. Roadway notifications will 
be posted on the department’s web page www.nmroads.com which can also be retrieved by 
calling 511. 

### 
 

For information regarding this release please contact Bridget Spedalieri, NMDOT District One 
Public Information Officer at (575) 525-7340 bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us . 
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